Peggy Kadrich

From:

Ald Joan Francoeur

Sent:

Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:45 AM

To:

Peggy Kadrich

Subject:

FW: Assistant Finance Director

Here it is.

From: Joseph Pieper [mailto:joseph.pieper@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 1:07 PM

To: Ald Joan Francoeur; Kevin Lahner; Rich Abbott

Subject: Assistant Finance Director

Joan -

I am unable to attend the HR meeting tonight due to a work committment. Could you read the following into the record, please?

To the Human Resources Committee,

Thank you for your consideration in changing the Accountant II position to that of an Assistant Finance Director. As Chair of the Finance Committee and a someone that has spent a considerable amount of time working with Rich on various items I support this request. I have visited with both Rich and Kevin and agree with their rationale. It is my opinion that this position will provide additional expertise to the department, attract a candidate that can continue to train and mentor the staff and provide Rich the needed time to focus on the bigger picture items that many of us have asked him to. One of those items that is important to the Finance Committee is to provide quarterly budget updates to the committee and to Council. I respectfully ask that you approve the request and thank you for your time.

Joe